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[bookmark: _qewfkkkyo1x1]The Computer Science, Business Studies, Economics and ICT Faculty at George Spencer Academy
This is a very exciting time for the faculty at this popular and over-subscribed school. This permanent post requires a successful candidate who is interested in continuing to develop the success of a broad and supportive Faculty area.
 
[bookmark: _w47dn2nmtugy]The Computer Science, Business Studies, Economics and ICT Faculty are a dynamic and supportive team that continues to grow as the role of Computer Science, Business Studies, Economics and ICT within the school is enhanced. All members of the team are expected to contribute to the development of the Faculty, and to Computer Science, Business Studies, Economics and ICT in the school as a whole.
 
The Faculty reflects the ever-developing role of Computer Science nationally, and this year has seen continued progress to implement and successfully deliver a number of new curriculum initiatives.  In year 9 for instance, students are taught on a rotation basis, giving them an opportunity to learn about the various different aspects of Computer Science, Business Studies and ICT before they select their GCSE option choices. This model has received critical acclaim from schools nationally.
 
In Key Stage 4 students can currently opt for GCSE Business Studies, Creative iMedia, GCSE Computer Science and the Cambridge Nationals in Information Technologies. These pathways link all the way through to A-Level, and as a high performing faculty we pride ourselves on the work we do with students at GCSE to prepare them for future study. 
The Faculty’s provision at Key Stage 5 is extremely strong, with students being able to choose from a Cambridge Technical qualification in ICT (single and triple A-Level options) and / or a very popular and successful A Level Computer Science course. GCE Business Studies is also offered and typically attracts large numbers of students, with a vocational Business course running alongside it.  In addition, we offer GCE Economics which has significantly risen in popularity over the past two years. 
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Student numbers in the faculty continue to grow and we are therefore seeking to appoint an individual with the ability to teach ICT up to KS5. The ability to teach Computer Science to KS4 or 5 level would be a useful (but not essential) advantage. There is the possibility of a Faculty-based TLR for the right candidate. 
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If you require further specific information, or for an informal conversation regarding the post, please contact Mr Kris Hartley, Assistant Principal on 0115 9170100 or email khartley@george-spencer.notts.sch.uk 

